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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 February 2016 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday February 9
th

, 2016 at 7 PM (doors open 

at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements 

TIME TO PAY YOUR ANNUAL DUES! Dues are $12 for Adult members and $1 for Junior members. 

You can bring your check (made out to “Northside Coin Club”) or cash to the February meeting or mail your 

check to NSCC   PO Box 1837   Broomfield, CO  80038-1837. 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is not known as this goes to press. 

PROGRAM – A Presentation on “Die Varieties” will be given by Paul Burrell and club member Joe C. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in February. 

Linda H. has signed up to bring snacks in March. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Indian Head “Buffalo” Nickel. Bring something worth $5 - $10. (A nice, no 

problems coin, which you, as a collector, would like to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –  The ANA is celebrating its’ 125
th

 Anniversary. They have added some new Video Vignettes 

to he ANA web site. Check them out. 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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The ANA provides scholarships to Young Numismatists and advanced collectors through the YN Summer 

Seminar Scholarship and the Robert Lecce Advanced Scholarship Program. The due date for YN and Adult 

scholarship applications is February 29, 2016. https://www.money.org/summer-seminar   

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – Nothing scheduled so far. 

 

PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE – No new Presenter Raffle Prize has been picked yet. Bob C. presented in 

January. 
 

 

 

Minutes, Notes, and Happenings of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday January 12th. We had 13 members in attendance along with a 

guest, Rick Parker. 

 

President Dave F., called the meeting to order at 7:02. 

We had one guest, Rick, who found out about us via our website. Rick collects foreign coins. 

There were coin magazines, Coin World’s, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Dave reviewed some interesting articles.  

- The Chinese Panda Silver coins changed in weight from 1 ounce to 30 grams as they went metric. 

- 2016 is the last year for the Presidential Dollars, and there will only be 3 this year. 

-This is the Centennial year for the Mercury dime, Standing Liberty quarter, and Walking Liberty Half 

dollar. There are plans to make them in gold to commemorate them. 

- The Greysheet has been sold to a group led by a Dave Lawrence group. They are making changes such as 

updating pricing, adding grades, eliminating the Ask price and only having Bid pricing.  

Dave reviewed the past coin shows. There were no shows in December. 

Dave then reported on upcoming Coin Shows. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $2836.67 in the club 

account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply requesting to 

view it at the meeting.) 

 

 

Old Business 

Elections - Voting for new board members and officers was done. This year we only had one nomination for 

each open position so we just had a Vote of Affirmation. Bob C. was elected as President. Mark H was re-

elected Secretary. Dave F. was elected as Director#2. With Bob C. taking over as President from Dave F., he 

will need to be added as a signer to the NSCC’s Bank account and Dave F. will need to be removed.  

We will continue to do a Presenter Raffle Prize in 2016. New prize yet to be determined. 

The Coin Grading event will be held February 20th, 2016 in the College Hill Library in Westminster. We 

discussed who will be coming and creating some information handouts. We talked about what would be on 

handouts. Some ideas included coin storage methods, good reference books, cleaning (or don’t clean) tips. 

Dave F. will bring the club banner. 

New Business 

No new business    

 

https://www.money.org/summer-seminar
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Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Kent J. – Belongs to a book club. One of the books was on Headlines and stories from the Rocky Mountain 

News. The Sept. 2, 1904 edition had no mention of the Denver Mint opening on Sept 1
st
 on the front page, 

instead it was on the last page. Guess they didn’t think it was that important. 

Bob C. – Coin World article on a company that makes Silver Coin Rings. Bob has a ring made out of a 

Franklin Half Dollar. 

 

 

  

 

 

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: Lincoln Cent, Wheat Back Bring. The pot of 4 coins, was won by Dave Wi. 

Door Prize: A 1982 Lincoln cent set of copper and zinc varieties was won by Bob C. A 2004-S “Peace 

Medal” Jefferson Nickel graded PR70 DCAM by PCC was won by Mark H.  

Raffle Prize:  A 1954 Lincoln Cent graded MS-65 RD by PCGS  was won by Mark H. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

 

 

 

Program 

The program this month was viewing an old episode of the popular 1950s Television series “The Adventures 

of Robin Hood” called “Outlaw Money”. The subject of the episode was on minting money. 
 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

 

 
 

 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org
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                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                                          1969-S Doubled Die Variety 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

MARCH 5TH & 6TH   

CHEYENNE COIN EXPO 

NEW LARAMIE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

1400 E COLLEGE DRIVE 

CHEYENNE, WY 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  9AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – BILL ARNOLD 307-630-2350  FOR MORE INFO  

MARCH 12TH & 13TH   

FRONT RANGE COIN CLUB COIN SHOW 

BOULDER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS (BARN A) 

9595 NELSON ROAD 

LONGMONT, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  10AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT – KEN DAVIS 303-772-6706   FOR MORE INFO 

APRIL 16TH  

JEFFERSON COUNTY COIN SHOW 

JEFFERSON COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 

EXHIBIT HALL 

15200 WEST 6TH AVE. 

GOLDEN, CO 

9AM TO 5PM 

WEBSITE: HTTP://WWW.D-FCOINS.COM/SHOWS.HTML 

CONTACT: DAVE FOX (303) 290-6138  FOR MORE INFO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2016  

PRESIDENT 

BOB C. 

VICE PRESIDENT * 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY 

MARK H. 

TREASURER * 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 * 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2   

DAVE F. 

DIRECTOR # 3 * 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2016 

 

 

http://www.d-fcoins.com/shows.html
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers)  

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

